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Announcements & 
Event Reminders 
 

It is Super Learning 

Maths Week this week! 

Remember that you can 

dress up as a teacher on 

Thursday 19th October. 

 

Individual School    

Photos- Friday 20th      

October 

 

School closes for half 

term– Friday 20th October 

 

 

 

 

Please remember that all children 
are required to read daily! 

This week’s spellings: 

We are revisiting all of the spellings we have 
learned so far in Year 5. These will be given out on 
Tuesday ready for the spelling test on Monday 
30th October (after half term). 

 

This week’s times tables: 7x tables!  
You could practice online on “Hit the Button!” 

www.topmarks.co.uk/maths-games/hit-the-button  

  

In English we are learning… 

We will focus on applying everything we have learned this half 

term to our Hot Write this week including; dashes; brackets; 

punctuating dialogue; and adding well chosen detail. 

In maths we are learning… It’s Super Learning 

Week! We will have a visit from a parent who uses maths  in 

their job, become (and dress up as) teachers, plan and teach a 

lesson to Year 4, research famous mathematicians and in true 

teacher fashion...we will be given a budget to stock up our 

classrooms! 

 

 

 

 

Fortnightly Topic Task 
All things space! We would like you to get creative with our space topic. 

You could create a fact file, a PowerPoint, a poster, a story, a poem...anything! 

We look forward to seeing what you come up with and what you learn along the way! 

 

English & Maths 


